
  

Product Discontinuation Notice (PDN)  

This notice is to inform you about a discontinuation to one or more products  
  

PDN number:  PDN20240816001  

Subject:  AZ7709 Discontinuation  

To:  All  

Issue Date:  August 16, 2024  

Affected Part Number(s):  
All AZ7709  

(see table below for recommended replacements)  

Reason for Discontinuation:  

Improvements in manufacturing processes and shifts in global demand has led to the obsolescence of AZ7709 

products in favor of the alternate AZ7707 series relays. 

Last Time Buy Date Last Time Ship 

11/30/2024  Expected Q1 2025 

         

Relays Alternate Notes 

AZ7709  AZ7707  
  

  

AZ7709-1A-12D  AZ7707-1AE-12DR  
  

  

AZ7709-1AE-12DEF  AZ7707-1AE-12DEFR  
  

  

AZ7709T-1AE-12DEF  AZ7707T-1AE-12DEFR  
  

  

AZ7709-1A-12DSF  AZ7707-1AE-12DSFR  
  

  

AZZ7709T-1AE-12DSEF  AZ7707T-1AE-12DSEFR  
  

  
  

        

We strongly recommend placing last time buy orders right away for immediate delivery. 

All orders will be final: Non-Cancelable Non-Returnable. 

For assistance, please contact your Zettler Sales Representative or email Sales@AZettler.com.  
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